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On behalf of the Board of Directors, I wish to welcome all the Members of the Hoosier Hills Estate 
Planning Council to our 2018/2019 program year. The governance and fiscal health of your Council is 
strong due the efforts of your outgoing President, Brad Minor, Treasurer, George Spray, and Secretary, 
Kathy McManus. 

Your Officers for 2018/2019 are Steve Boltz, Vice President, Cheyenne Riker, Secretary, and Jessica 
Hildago, Treasurer. I would also like to welcome two new Members to the Board: Christina Richardson 
and Erin Martoglio. Rounding out your Board of Directors are Lynda Garber, Chair Special Projects, 
Michelle McCrory, Facilities, Lora Mount, Speakers, and Katy Joan Ritter, Membership. Please take the 
time to thank them for their service. They take their responsibilities seriously and contribute 
innumerable hours to ensure we are meeting your needs. 

Member retention and recruitment of new members are the life blood of any professional association. 
Every Member is reminded that their guests may attend one luncheon annually at no charge. Award of 
C.E. credit is subject to a nominal charge. Please make every effort to reach out to your colleges and 
other professionals and bring them to our meetings. You may bring as many guests as you wish. Be sure 
to provide the number and name of each guest at the time of your reservation with Kathlene 
McConahay. 

The needs and conditions of our respective clientele and industry are in constant change. The mission of 
your Council to provide each member with not only opportunities to network, but with leading edge 
information and resources. Please share your observations, knowledge, and expertise with your fellow 
members by submitting articles of interest for our news letter to Cheyenne Riker. If you have interest in 
preparing a program and speaking as part of our continuing education program, please contact Lora 
Mount or myself to discuss. Your participation and contributions are greatly appreciated. 

This is your Council!! Please contribute your time and talent to ensure its future. Please accept my 
humble wish that prosperity and God’s blessings are yours throughout the year.  

 

Best regards, Dave    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


